
 

  

  
 

  

  

March 30, 2020    
  
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
As we continue to monitor the impact of the COVID-19 outbreak, we remain committed to 
keeping you informed of our operations. 
  
Out of an abundance of caution for our employees, we have temporarily suspended production 
at our Moorpark, CA facility. Manufacturing at this location is expected to remain closed until 
April 6.  
 
As this is a fluid situation, we are closely monitoring the actions being taken by local and state 
governments in the United States and globally, and how it may affect our employees and 
operations. 
  
In addition to implementing measures to help ensure the health and well-being of our 
employees at our various factories and sites, our global operations and supply teams are 
working diligently to help ensure Pentair customers are continuing to receive the best possible 
service and delivery during this time. Fortunately, we have product in our Pool supply chain 
which will help us meet the current demands of our customers. Our customer service teams 
are available and ready to support you through this dynamic situation. 
  
We will continue to navigate through these circumstances with our commitment to our 
customers at the forefront of everything we do. 
 
Thank you, 

  

 

http://248k.mj.am/lnk/AMIAAGv71JoAAAAAAAAAAAAABewAAP-


 

De'Mon Wiggins   
Vice President, Pentair Pool 

   

  

 
 


